Protactinium generator update

In our last bulletin, we told you that protactinium
generators eight years old or more would require to

be disposed of. We ourselves own one and whilst we
knew that disposal would not be cheap, we were taken
aback at just how expensive it could be. Co-ordinating
disposals from a number of schools could bring

the cost down significantly. If you have not already
informed us that you have a protactinium generator
awaiting disposal, please do so immediately. <L
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